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To: JAYARAM, Ravi (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION 

TRUST) 

Subject: Consultant paediatricians' letter 

Dear Ravi 

Thank you for the letter from you and colleagues,which I received today.As I 

said when we met on 26 February, high on my agenda was concern about the 

damaging breakdown in relationships between consultant paediatricians and 

the Executive Team and my desire to broker a positive way forward. 
So the Board understands that a problem exists and will press for it to be 

resolved in the interests of patients and the future development of our 

services to children. 

I welcome an early meeting and hope the following options can work:-

On 16th,1 have a meeting at prp,which would give us 45 mins or more time 
with a slightly earlier start. 

8am or lunchtime on that day are free. 

On 17th,l am free early evening. 

Not one of your dates,) know. 

Unfortunately I have 7 days annual leave starting 18th April. 

Grateful if you copied to colleagues 

Warm regards 

Duncan 
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